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REPORT 
of the 

LEGISLATIVE SERVICE COMMITTEE 

August 15, 1973 

The Legislative Seriice Committee mec on August 14, 1973 
and makes the following recommendations to the Legislative Council: 

1. That Larry Burch be employed as a Legal Counsel by 
the Legislative Service Bureau commencing August 7, 
1973 at a beginning salary of $11,000. 

2. That the plans for double decking the north and south 
win~s of the Legislative Service Bureau area as sub­
mitted by Mr. Frank Bunker be approved, subject to the 
heating and air conditioning being properly coordinated 
with an overhll plan for heating and.air conditioning 
of the legislative areas of the State House. 

3. That the heating and air conditioning of the legislative 
areas of the State House be planned and installed 
essential!~ as a single unit. 

4. That personal intervie~of twenty minutes each be set 
up for August 22, 1973 for the.following candidates 
for Citizens' Aide: Douglas Carlson, Robert Eaton, 
Mrs. Adriana Greffenius,.Richard Howe, Roger Iverson, 
Thomas Mayer, Max Smith, and Mrs. Beverly Stubbee. 

James E. Briles, 
Chairman 


